
City of Santa Clara

Meeting Cancellation 
Development Review Hearing 

4:00 PMWednesday, July 26, 2023

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW HEARING 
MEETING 

CANCELED

The Development Review Hearing Meeting 
scheduled for July 26, 2023 at 4 p.m. has been 

canceled.

The next Development Review Hearing meeting 
is Wednesday, August 16, 2023 at

4 p.m.
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